

NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2015

NATIVITY

Calling all angels and shepherds!!! Costumes for this year's nativity should be in a named bag and given into Jo by Friday 11th please. The main event is on Tuesday 15th at St Mary's Church so invite aunties and uncles, grannies and grandpas along for a hot drink and a mince pie and of course to see their little ones take centre stage. If it isn't your child's usual day to attend then please drop them at the church (in costume if possible) at 10 a.m. All welcome!

CHRISTMAS PARTY

Santa's coming! Our Christmas party will be on the last day of term, Friday 18th from 10.30 a.m. (unless your child usually attends that day). If you have your name down to contribute party food please bring it in on the day and don't forget to wrap up a present from Santa (up to the value of £5) with your child's name on to give to Jo before the day. Party dress optional.

CHRISTMAS DRINKS

There are two opportunities to meet up this year: Thursday 17th December from 8 p.m. at the Goudhurst Inn in the bar area (the armchair end) or Monday 21st December from 7.30 p.m. with the staff, who will be enjoying a well-earned tipple at the Peacock. If you can make either (or both!) then we would love to share some festive cheer with you to end another fun-filled year.

NEXT YEAR

We start back next year on Monday 4th January (please note this has been altered on our website home page from Tuesday 5th as the Primary school made a change and we mirror their dates).

You will have been given a form this term to confirm your child's sessions for the Spring Term. If you need to make any further changes please inform Jo ASAP as any alterations affect staff ratios and our waiting lists.

VOLUNTEERS

If you have the time and inclination to lend a helping hand once in a while then we are compiling a list of volunteers who we can call upon to assist us. It could be accompanying the children up to the Primary School for outings, filling in for absent staff when needed or any other contribution you would like to make (any musicians or craft people for example amongst you parents?) Many of you ticked the volunteer box on your child's enrolment form, but we are now formalising this especially as we intend to arrange Forest School type outings during the Spring and Summer Terms. Without you these won't be possible.